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 Stahl Post 30 News 

Commander’s Corner 
By Vic Callahan 

The new post is coming along and I hope to report 
an official moving in date in the next newsletter.  The 
canteen will close the end of August so we can pack 
up and move in to the new location.   

Here are a couple of pictures for you to see.  A map 
showing the new location is on a later page.  Cannot 
wait until we get back to normal.   

 

Updates from 2nd Vice 
By Sal Vaccarino 

Happy August Stahl post Family!!! A couple quick 
notes about events coming up as we close the doors 
for the last time at our current location and open our 
new home in the very near future. We will have a 
LAST FAREWELL gathering at our current building as 
soon as we get the final approvals to make the move 
into our new facility. Stay posted to emails and the 
POST bulletin board for details coming very soon. 

The transition to our new facility will be challenging 
and will take all possible hands to help make this 
happen as smoothly as possible. Also, we are  

 

 

planning a GRAND OPENING gathering and will pass 
along details of that event coming real soon. Do not 
expect the party to start the day we move in, there 
are lots of things that need setting up, installing, and 
operating for the GRAND OPENING party to be 
scheduled, but you can expect there will be a party 
to welcome everyone into our new home.  

Also keep in mind that a move like this requires LOTS 
of coordination and support. Please pitch in and help 
where you can, keep in tune with emails and post 
conversations. NOW is the time we need support 
and helping hands to make this move as smooth and 
stress free as possible.  

I pray everyone stays safe, stays healthy, and is as 
excited as we are to move to our new facility. See 
you all at THE STAHL POST. 
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Stahl Post 30 News 

SALS 
By Stan Lawruk Jr 

There is some sad news to report 
about our Sons of the American 
Legion Commander Bob Anderson 
who passed away on July 3rd. He 
was also the manager of the Legion baseball team, 
and a close personal friend/cousin. We will keep his 
wife Charlotte and their family in our prayers.  

Bob was a charter member of the Sons of the 
American Legion and will be sorely missed.  We had 
a special meeting on July 12th, and Mike Gravenor 
our 1st vice commander moved up to become 
commander, Jeff Wilson moved up to 1st vice. 
Thanks to both of them for their commitment to 
Stahl. We may have another special meeting in 
August not sure yet I'll keep you informed.  

We will be starting up our Shrimp dinner again 
probably in October, I'll be sending out an email. 

Regular SALS meeting will begin in September info 
to follow.  Remember 2022 dues can be paid at the 
post or by mail.  Be an early bird and get them in 
soon. The price is still $40 for senior members and 
$13 for minor members (under 21).  Be a part of the 
"New Stahl Post" the new building is opening soon!! 
Maybe September. 

Have a safe rest of the summer. 

 

Auxiliary 
By Lisa Prosachik 

Goodbye July and Helloooooo 
August!!  Unbelievable. The summer 
months are just a flyin' by. Can you 

stand it?  But, you still have time before you have to 
put the pool toys, grill and lawn furniture away. And 
then, the months ending in 'ber" will be here. 
Oucher! 

Also, it will be about time to start your Christmas 
shopping.  Truth be told, I've started mine.  By the 
way, I wear an XL re: shirts, sweatshirts.  If you find 
something you'd think I might like, take a picture of 
it, send it to me and I'll let you know. That way, we 
won't have to deal with returns. Thank You in 
advance!  Ok, it's only August you might say. But, I 
won't be the one tackling people in the mall because 

they happened to grab the last of something that I 
really wanted. 

Well, in July, the Auxiliary tried something different. 
We had family movie night under the stars. Yep. Out 
in the Post parking lot. Space Jam 
was shown.  We would like to 
thank Domenick Cannatelli 
(projectionist) for volunteering 
his time for this event. THANK 
YOU!! 

Monday Night Game night is doing very well. We are 
all having a blast! Just a reminder, game night starts 
at 6pm and ends at 8pm. When game night finishes 
up at 8pm, the cover comes off of the shuffleboard 
table. Yahoo!! What a fun night. Post closes at 
10pm. Come on out and see what it's all about. 

We want to thank those who are coming out on 
Monday eve's for their continued Support of the Post 
and our Veterans!! 

Alright now, you only have until August 7th, 2021, 
6:59 pm, to purchase your tickets.  The winning 
ticket will be drawn at 7:00pm. There's a few tickets 
remaining. Come and get yours before they are all 
gone. 

Best of luck to everyone! 
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Stahl Post 30 News 

Coast Guard 
Source: GoUSCoastGuard.com 

Did you know that what 
we refer to as the US 
Coast Guard began as 
the Revenue Cutter 
Service on August 4th, 
1790 under President 

George Washington?  He signed the Tariff Act which 
authorized the construction of 10 vessels, known as 
“cutters” to enforce federal tariff and trade laws, and 
to prevent smuggling.  As such it is one of the oldest 
branches of the armed forces.  In fact, the US Navy 
was not authorized until 8 years later. 

As the nation grew, so did the Revenue Cutter 
Service.  In 1915, it merged with the U.S. Life-Saving 
Service and was officially renamed to the Coast 
Guard. Making it the only maritime service dedicated 
to saving life at sea and enforcing the nation’s 
maritime law.   

In 1967 the Coast Guard was transferred to the 
Department of Transportation and in 2003, it was 
transferred again, this time to Homeland Security.  
Thus the Coast Guard is both a federal law 
enforcement agency as well as a military force.  
While under Homeland Security in peacetime, the 
coast guard serves under the Department of the 
Navy in wartime or at the direction of the President.   

As the principal agency for maritime safety and 
security, the Coast Guard protects over 100,000 
miles of coastline. With over 56,000 members, the 
coast guard operates a multi-mission fleet of 201 
fixed and rotary wing aircraft, and over 1,600 boats. 

On the average day the Coast Guard conducts 45 
search and rescue missions, seizes 874 pounds of 
cocaine, along with 214 pounds of marijuana, 
services 82 buoys and fixed navigation aids, screens 
360 merchant vessels for potential security threats 
prior to arrival at US ports, and much much more.  
And, they do it seamlessly.   

So to our Coast Guard brothers 
and sisters, we wish you a HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY. 
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Events Calendar 

August 2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1 
 

2 3 4 
Coast Guard 

Brthday 

5 6 7 
Purple Heart 

Day 

8 
New Moon 

 

9 
Monday Game 

Night 6-8 PM 

10 
Legion 

Meeting  
6:30 pm  

 

11 12 
NO Auxiliary 

Mtg 

13 14 
 

15 16 

Monday Game 
Night 6-8 PM 

17 

NO SALS 
Meeting  

18 

 

19 

 

20 21 

22 

Full Moon 

23 

Monday Game 

Night 6-8 PM 

24  

 

25 26 

 

27 

 

28  

29 30 

Monday Game 

Night 6-8 PM 

31     


